
 

Gunnebo security group has an annual turnover of MEUR 720 and 6,100 employees. We are 
suppliers of integrated security solutions for bank, retail and sites in need of high security 
protection. Our experience and presence make your world safer. 

 

PRESS RELEASE, September 22, 2009   

New date for Gunnebo CMD 

 

The Gunnebo Security Group’s next Capital Market Day will be held in central 

Stockholm on Thursday February 11, 2010, starting 08.30.  

The reason for the changed date – Gunnebo has previously communicated its CMD to be 

held October 29, 2009 – is that Gunnebo’s management team will do a strategic review of 

the Group’s operations during the autumn 2009. Gunnebo will therefore be able to share 

the results of this review in more detail in February 2010 than in October 2009.  

The Group will also publish its year-end release for 2009 on the same day, February 11.  

More information on the agenda etc. will be published together with a formal invitation in 

the end of December.  

 

GUNNEBO AB (publ) 

Group Communications 

For further information, please contact:  

Karin Wallström, Communication Manager Gunnebo AB, tel. +46 31 83 68 06, mobile: 

+46 708 28 33 39, or e-mail karin.wallstrom@gunnebo.com  
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